Good Afternoon Graminia Families -
We wanted to reach out with some time sensitive information for tomorrow Friday November 5:

During the afternoon and at the end of the day tomorrow, the lost and found tables will be set
out in front of the school. Please come by and collect any of your child(rens) missing items.

As tomorrow is the last day of classes prior to Remembrance Day, all classes will be watching a
grade appropriate ceremony beginning around 10:30 tomorrow morning, to honour all those
who are and have served our country. We ask families to please send a small donation with
their child tomorrow as we will be collecting these donations for the Legion and giving all
students a poppy to wear.

Please see below the links to the Grade Level Ceremonies -
Kindergarten - Grade 2 Remembrance Day Ceremony 2021-2022

Grade 3- 6 Remembrance Day Ceremony 2021-2022
Grade 7-9 REmembrance Day Ceremony 2021-2022

The regular Flyover will be out tomorrow with all the community and school updates.

Thank you -
Treena and Nicole


https://youtu.be/Ba2KTup4mGE
https://youtu.be/5Jcvc3nB--o
https://youtu.be/nFWQYok5Y_I

